



FAMILY OUTDOOR LEARNING MORNING

Dear Parent/Carer,

We will be holding our annual Family Outdoor Learning Morning on Friday 23 June. Children will be able to invite one family member to join their class, to participate in a variety of outdoor learning activities.

The event will take place during the morning and will be split into two sessions, finishing at 12.00 pm (Reception Class will finish at 11.45 am). This is a great opportunity to support your child with a variety of fun, outdoor learning activities. Please be aware that it could get messy, and you may need suitable clothing! Children should wear their uniform.

We ask that no pre-school children attend please, and mobile phones must not be used in the school for safeguarding reasons. Each class will have an iPad, so photos can be taken on these and shared on the Class Dojo page.

If you require any special assistance with regards to access, please contact us prior to this event. Please complete the slip below and indicate which time you will be coming. This is very helpful for teachers to plan the morning effectively.

We look forward to seeing you.

Mrs Smy **Assistant Principal**



Class

FAMILY OUTDOOR LEARNING MORNING

I will be attending the Family Outdoor Learning Morning, on Friday 23rd June, and will be able to come at the following time (please tick box).

I understand that mobile phones must not be used on school premises during this event.

9.00 am – 10.15 am	
10.45 am – 12.00 am (Reception until 11.45 am)	

Child's Name

Principal: Mrs D Dixon















www.kenleyprimary.org.uk